Wy You can find full council meeting

BurneSIde i‘ minutes on the website
™ http://www.burneside-pc.org.uk

___PARISH

and on village noticeboards

September minutes will be
published in the November’s

newsletter.

They can be found earlier on
the Parish Council website
and on village notice boards.

NEXT PARISH COUNCIL
MEETING

TUESDAY OCTOBER 29th

7pm
CHURCH MEETING ROOM

Burneside Parish Council

HELP MAKE A DIFFERENCE.
JOIN THE PARISH COUNCIL

COUNCILLORS
NEEDED

CONTACT US FOR MORE INFO:

Kevin Price

kevtherev7 @hotmail.com
07712430932

CRKC

Clean River Kent Campaign

AUTUMN OPEN DAY

Saturday 12 October 2024
12pm - 2.30pm
Abbott Hall Social Centre, Dowkers
Lane, Kendal LA9 4DN

Join us for an open meeting celebrating the
achievements of CRKC volunteers and supporters!

Doors open at 11:45am, with a light lunch served at
12:00pm.

We will provide a review of our 2024 activities, and a
series of group discussions where we'll share ideas
and plans for the future.

Come and be part of shaping the next steps for
CRKC.

We look forward to seeing you there.

If you would like anything putting in
the Parish Newsletter please send
details by the 3rd Sunday in the month
to : amanda@dashaw.co.uk

;Burneside Church & Community

iil NCWSletter October 2024

Dear Frieﬁds,

| hope you had some time for refreshment over the summer months. | certainly enjoyed

the time | was able to spend with my family and friends. Autumn has followed hot on the
heels of spring it seems, with a quick glimpse of summer just as the children returned to
school!

The beginning of a new school year is often a good time to start new things. Lots of
groups seem to relax during August and so in September and October we see every-
thing begin to gather pace again.

As a priest in the Church of England it is part of my vocation (calling) to pray every day.
There is an expectation that every priest will pray the ‘daily office’ which includes pray-
ers and readings each day. There is great flexibility these days about what you can use

to help you pray, but | find the simple discipline of the daily office to be helpful and so |
usually begin my day with this in my study.

Now that | live next door to a church, | have decided to say my daily office in the church
itself on Tuesday and Thursday mornings from the start of October. I'll be there at 9am
and it lasts around 15-20 mins. It would be really lovely if you felt able to join me there.
Perhaps you might pop in once in a while, or maybe it's something you would appreci-
ate being part of more regularly. There will be no expectation for

you to do anything other than just come and enjoy a quiet 20 mins

at the start of a busy day thinking and praying about the needs of
the world and our local community and hearing words from the
Bible.

There will be times of course when diary commitments mean it won't be possible, but I'l
make sure that the church is still open at that time on those days.

If none of this appeals to you or is not possible for one reason or another, but you
would appreciate a prayer then do send any requests to me by email or on a note
through my door and we will include them.

Blessings

Michelle x



Weekly Evening Prayer at

: OCTOBER SERVICES for'//2 i y Update from the Flood Group:

St.Oswald’s Church i St.OSWALD'S CHURCH,SJ™ 'V+E The flood pumps are now stored in the garage

Every Tuesday @ 5.30pm in the Chapel : gURNESIDE &y . opposite the village shop (with green wooden
X : doors). If you require a flood pump please

Book of Common Prayer 6" Evening Worship 6pm contact one of the below who will be able to
ion i : , _ assist you.
Communion in the Lady Chapel 13" Morning Worship 11am y
every Wednesday P Gill Allder- 07815 309863
H t .
at 9.30 am 120" Holy Communion 11am Phill Allder- 07977 148862

Sally Gibson- 07725 257364
Trish Holt- 07549 855017

£27" Holy Communion 11am

LA : ~ Will Huck- 07557 148411
l/ii;,‘m g '”,; ' The map algo shows the location of the yellow
R ’ﬁ"r : !::,,... grit bins which house sandbags
Sy 1y el S
|

Thinkingabout setting up a new group this Autumn?

Have your say

Westmorland and Furness
Electoral Review

The Local Government Boundary Commission for
England is asking for your views on our electoral
review of Westmorland and Furness.The review will
agree new ward boundaries across the council.

Maybe a new reading group...or yoga group...paintingor
photography... maybe just a coffee morning to meet and chat...

OCTOBER 5th

Whatever your plans, why not come to the Bryce...? T R

From September 1st until the end of December, you can have your *g‘—."—_—-‘-jD,VEMBER zn.d = =]
first 3 sessions free to help you get your plans off the ground. e S T — ;
" DECEMBER 7th - - :
The offer applies to the Cropper Room, Acland Room or the Hoyle LSy e,
Foom ~EVERYONE WELCOME -

Get in touch via our website www.thebryce.co.uk st «
orring on 07340 531175 for more details. o FRUM 12pM

soup § roll; hot drink & biscuits
Registered Charity No.: 233864 - : Es_perperson_' == e _—

* Do you have suggestions about where your ward
boundaries should be?

* Where do people in your area go to access local
facilities, such as shops and leisure activities?

* Which areas do you identify as your local
community?

ke

NOVEMBER ALL SOULS SERVICE
Sunday 3" November at dpm

Consultation closes: 4 November 2024

hetps:/www.lgbce.org.uk/all-reviews/ Review Officer (Westmorland and Furness),
reviews@Igbce.org.uk Ps- igbce.org. : LGBCE, 7th Floor, 3 Bunhill Row, London,
westmorland-and-furness ECIY 8YZ

There will be a list in the Church corridor for people to add the
names of loved ones that they wish to be remembered
at the service




